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June 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 7 Trip to Kingswood’s ‘Wesley Day’ – Friday 27th June 

We are delighted to inform you that our Year 7 pupils have been invited to take part in 
Kingswood School’s ‘Wesley Day’ on Friday 27th June 2025. This is a fantastic 
opportunity for pupils to engage in a day of exciting, educational activities centred around the 
life and work of John Wesley, as well as explore important social issues such as food 
insecurity. 

Throughout the day, pupils will participate in a range of inspiring and interactive workshops. 
They will learn about John Wesley’s historical impact and take part in activities that highlight 
ways to support those in need in our local community. Organisations involved in the day 
include Bath Community Kitchen, Genesis Trust, and Julian House, offering pupils 
valuable insight into charitable work and how they can contribute meaningfully. 

The day will be held at Kingswood Independent School in Bath.  We will depart from school 
at 9.00am and return in time for the end of the school day at 3.10pm, so normal pick-up 
arrangements will apply. 

There is no cost for this trip, and lunch will be provided. Pupils are simply asked to bring a 
refillable water bottle for the day. Please complete the permission slip link below so your 
child is able to take part by Wednesday 18th June 2025.  

https://forms.gle/Es2nc6VGphnnN1Xw9 

We hope you are as excited as we are about this enriching experience for Year 7.  

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on 
luci.hooper@selwood-academy.co.uk  

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Luci Hooper  
Head of Key Stage 2  
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